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Media Advisory
Healthcare Industry Expert Insert Member Name Available for Media Interviews on New Special Enrollment Period


[bookmark: _GoBack]President Biden recently signed an executive order creating a new special enrollment period beginning February 15 and ending May 15, 2021.  This special enrollment period  will give Americans who need healthcare coverage during this global pandemic the opportunity to sign up.
The special enrollment period will be offered to consumers applying for new coverage or updating an existing application through HealthCare.gov or through direct-enrollment channels. The pandemic has made securing health insurance coverage more important than ever before. Agents and brokers can be crucial aides in that pursuit.
The National Association of Health Underwriters (NAHU) is the premier association representing agents and brokers. NAHU members are trained to help people make wise decisions about their health insurance coverage. They're licensed by the states in which they practice and required to undergo continuing education to stay on top of all the changes in the healthcare sector.
Insert Local NAHU Member’s Name, Insert Member’s position within the chapter is available for comment, interviews, and speaking engagements.

Bio:	Insert Member’s Short Bio


Contact:	For more information or to schedule a private media interview with Insert Name, please contact Insert Media Contact’s Name, Email and Phone Number.

###

The National Association of Health Underwriters represents more than 100,000 professional health insurance agents and brokers who provide insurance for millions of Americans.  NAHU is headquartered in Washington, DC. For additional information, visit NAHU’s website at www.nahu.org.
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